
Subject: FW: New Project - Hohokam Elementary (Bob Tully) -Due 4-29
From: Jill Hundley <jhundley@vollrathco.com>
Date: 4/23/2021, 4:37 PM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>

Here is the next 4 series project.  Have a good weekend!
Jill

From: Anthony Bruni <anthony.bruni@vollrathco.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2021 10:56 AM
To: presaledesign <presaledesign@vollrathco.com>
Cc: Michael Komendat <mkomendat@vollrathco.com>; Jill Hundley
<jhundley@vollrathco.com>; James Edson <james.edson@vollrathco.com>
Subject: New Project - Hohokam Elementary (Bob Tully) -Due 4-29

Design Team,

Here is a request for Bethel package drawings.  We drew these almost identical units for a
different school so we need to create a new project under this name and make the markups
that are included in here to the units.

Let me know if there are any questions.

View "Hohokam Elementary School / 4-Series - Rev C" Quote

Anthony Bruni
Project Developer, THE VOLLRATH CO., LLC
Phone: 612.851.1695 | anthony.bruni@vollrathco.com | www.vollrath.com

Outperform every day.™

Attachments:

Hohokam Elementary Markups.pdf 2.0 MB

FW: New Project - Hohokam Elementary (Bob Tully) -Due...

1 of 1 4/25/2021, 11:39 AM


